
Boys  &  Girls  Club  members
part of drumming performance
Lake Tahoe Boys & Girls Club’s Mini J Drummers will open the
“DURGA and the Story of the Drum” multi-media “DRUMGANZA” show
on Aug. 18.

Liz  Broscoe,  drummer,  teacher  and  author,  created  this
original production. Broscoe has been volunteering at the Boys
& Girls Club for six years, teaching members rhythms on the
African djembe drum.
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The event is at Lake Tahoe Community College at 7:30pm, with
doors opening at 6:30pm. Tickets are $15. For information
about  the  show  and  ticket  purchase,  email
infodrumchik@aol.com.
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